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Carolina Pine Quilters 
 

Meeting at 
Trinity United Methodist Church 

2724 Whiskey Road, Aiken 
 

January 8, 2024 
7 pm  carolinapinequilters.org 

Chat with the President 
Tony Gardner 

 
Welcome to 2024!  It seems like just yesterday we were 
worrying about Y2K crashing our computers. Time flies! 

I have been thinking about New Year’s resolutions.  I would 
like to encourage you to consider a Quilt resolution. Maybe 
finish one of those old projects, make a project completely out 
of your stash, or challenge yourself to learn a new technique.  
Maybe do all three! 

We have some fun programs planned for this year and of 
course, our amazing quilt show to get ready for. I hope 
everyone will get involved and participate.  Don’t forget to do 
your part in our community outreach projects, too.  I’m sure 
there is plenty Connie could use help with. 

I look forward to my tenure as your President, knowing I have 
a tough act to follow.  I would like to personally thank Barb for 
encouraging me to take on this role.  My hope as we progress 
through 2024 is to get to know more of you.  Please don’t 
hesitate to introduce yourself if I don’t yet know you. 

Be kind, 
Tony 

Program News 
Annmarie Gorensek 

 
January Program – Getting to 
Know You. 

Words from the past President 
Barb Saporito 

 
Thank you all for the wonderful gifts that I have received 
from the guild. I appreciate the love and support I received 
during the years that I was your president. I have enjoyed 
the journey and I look forward to the years ahead. 
 

Barb 

MEMBERSHIP 

NEW PROCEDURE for 2024! 

Please place the membership form 
and payment (cash or check) in an 
envelope and bring it to the January 
meeting.  The form is available on 
our website at:  

https://www.carolinapinequilters.org/
membership-form.html. 
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January Birthdays 
 
01/01 Mary Norris 
01/04 Dolores Mansell 
01/14 Elaine Turcotte 
01/18 Susan Renegar 
01/18 Kerry DalSanto 
01/19 Donna Holman 
01/23 Donna Davis 
01/28 Mary Ann Thompson 

 

 

 

 

Next Month’s Meeting – February 12, 2024 

Board Members 
 

President – Tony Gardner 
Vice President – Annmarie Gorensek 
Secretary – Margot Salzman 
Treasurer – Michele Deschenes 
Newsletter Editor – Karen Erickson 
 

Committees 
 

Community Outreach – Connie Bright 
Comfort Quilts – Doris Leidheiser & Diane Miller 
Hospitality – Janet Savage 
Membership – Teri Moore 
Quilt Show – Donna Holman 
Webmaster – Adela Dziekanowski 
 

For Sale 

Bernina B530  $1500 

Comes with everything it originally 
came with.  Includes carrying case, 
walking foot, extra bobbins and 5 extra 
feet (#2, #4, #5, #3a, #34 and a ¼” foot.)  
Has been well maintained. 

Call Sherry Hodge at 
(502) 767-6605. 

Treasurer’s Report 
Michele Deschenes 

 
Beginning Balance:    $3317.42 
Income:     $    87.50 
Expenses:     $    88.40 
Ending Balance:    $3316.52 

 

Flannel Shirts 

I have a church friend who 
has a large collection of 
old used flannel shirts she 
would like to donate if anyone wants to 
use the flannel for quilts or other 
projects. 
 
Contact Margot, 803-646-9020. 


